
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 7 June 2017 9:11 AM 
To: 'Jessica Light'; Jacki Baulch; Rachel Liebhaber; Kate Thomson; Chris Klepper (Business SA); 

Sharlene Wellard 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2017/209 4 yearly review of modern awards—Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 [ML-

Legal.2008724.FID21138] 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Re: AM2017/209 Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 - APESMA work value claim  
 
I refer to the email below.  
 
The Commission has granted an extension for the APESMA work value claim for both employer 
parties and reply submissions. 
 
The amended directions are attached. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Jessica Light [mailto:jlight@meridianlawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 6 June 2017 11:23 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Sharlene Wellard; Jacki Baulch 

Subject: Re: AM2017/209 4 yearly review of modern awards—Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 [ML-
Legal.2008724.FID21138] 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
Re: AM2017/209 4 yearly review of modern awards—Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 
 
We refer to the above matter in which we act for the Pharmacy Guild of Australia (“the Guild”). 
 
In accordance with the Amended Directions of his Honour Vice President Hatcher dated 30 March 
2017, the employer parties were directed to file an outline of submission and the findings we submit 
the Commission should make by 5:00pm Monday, 5 June 2017.   
 
Our client is presently finalising its submissions and the findings sought of the Commission and we 
write to respectfully request a short extension of time until 5:00pm, Friday 9 June 2017 for filing. 

mailto:helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:jlight@meridianlawyers.com.au


 
We note that the APESMA submissions in reply are due to be filed on 12 June 2017.  On the basis of 
the requested alteration to the Directions, our client has no objection to a corresponding extension 
of time being granted to APESMA and proposes that the direction for APESMA to file reply 
submissions be altered to 5:00pm Friday 16 June 2017. 
 
Ms Baulch, the relevant contact from APESMA has been carbon copied into our correspondence. 
 
Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions concerning our correspondence. 
 
Regards,  
 
Jessica Light | Solicitor 

 

Level 6, 20 Bond Street, Sydney NSW 2000  
p: 02 9018 9940 | f: 02 9018 9900 | w: www.meridianlawyers.com.au 

 

http://www.meridianlawyers.com.au/

